

The Marshall Family Missionaries to Australia

Dear Co-Labourers in Christ

Rejoice Ladies Retreat

For the first ladies retreat, we had 10 ladies from 4 different churches attend. It was a great time of food, fellowship, and Bible teaching. Melissa, Kaitlyn, and Maranda did a great job planning this event. Joe and Peter made all the food. Please continue to pray for this retreat as plans are being made already for an event next year.



Game Time



Thomas helping deliver morning tea.

Photos from Rejoice



Pork with roasted vegetables.



Prayer Wall



Craft Time

March & April 2021

Prayer Points

- 1. Pray for Breanna as she begins her Senior year at Crown College. Due to quarantine restrictions, she isn't able to come home during this school break.
- 2. Continue to pray for Daniel as he awaits the results of another PET scan to see if he is still cancer free.
- 3. Please pray for Josiah as he is awaiting word on whether or not he get the promotion to become the assistant general manager at work.



His For Australia,

Joe, Melissa, Breanna, Josiah, Kaitlyn, and Thomas Marshall